
       
       August 23, 2022 
 
 
Via Email: g@xny.io  
Gunnar Larson  
 
 RE: FOIL Request #4164 
 
Dear Gunnar Larson:  
 

Please be advised that we require additional time to complete our response to your FOIL 
request dated May 19, 2021.  We will provide you with a status update on or before September 21, 
2022, if we have not completed our response by then. 

 
 Thank you for your courtesy in this matter. 

   
 
                Very truly yours,                                                   

                                                                               
Records Access Office 
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